Eastfield Crossing Association

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on April 10 2015 at 39 Barden Circle. Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba, and John Symonds.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Jerry Spring.

Discussion on 112 Bellview properties

ECA board approved to place another lien on the property in the amount of 275.50 for a total now due of 953.50 for back association fees.

Discussion on 86 Bellview properties

ECA will consider placing a lien on this property of 500.00 for past due association fees if past owners/ Skyline Title/ Atty John Rab located on Court St Keene NH 03431 does not respond in a timely manner.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John Symonds, Secretary